
From: Gary Martin
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov
Cc: Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov; John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org;

jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: Oceano Dunes State Vehicular Recreation Area
Date: Sunday, March 25, 2018 6:56:26 PM

To all that should be concerned,

 Oceano Dunes State Vehicular Recreation Area is a great place to ride our off road vehicles. So I
ask you to please investigate the validity of silica coming from the SVRA and what impact does
the marine biological material coming from the ocean have on all the air monitoring data?
Ask what percentage of dust is coming from the SVRA?

Us off roaders spend a lot of money in the near by cities, camping, Hotels, Motels restaurants,
stores ect.
By closing this area not only are you hurting us but you are also hurting the cities.

Please look into this matter  and please don't hurt or sport.

Sincerely,

Gary Martin
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